
Genesee County Purchasing Department 
1101 Beach St., Rm 361 
Flint, MI 
Phone:  810-257-3030  Fax:  810-257-3560   
 

 

TO:  Jason Gould, Major 

  Sheriff’s Office 

 

FROM: Derrick Jones, Purchasing Administrator 

  Office of Fiscal Services 

 

DATE:  February 14, 2025 

 

RE:  Sole Source Solicitation # 25-429 

 

On January 22, 2025, the Purchasing Department posted a Sole Source Procurement 
to the Genesee County’s website and bidnet for Substances Use Disorder Medicated 
Assisted Treatment Services.  The solicitation noted that the intent of the posting is to 
verify that the proposed request is a valid sole source.  The solicitation further stated 
that interested parties were to submit information to object these requested services as 
sole-source if their organization could provide said service.  As of the due date of the 
solicitation, February 13, 2025, before 2:00 pm, Purchasing did not receive any 
correspondence to challenge the sole source solicitation.  Therefore, you may proceed 
with the process of awarding New Path, Inc a contract for Substances Use Disorder 
Medicated Assisted Treatment Services. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Derrick Jones 

Ext. 3851 


